Harrison
Village
Library

ANNOUNCING
THE CHICKADEE LIBRARY
CONSORTIUM!

Beginning Monday, October 16, Harrison
Village Library will join Bridgton Public
Library, Naples Public Library, Casco
Public Library, and Raymond Village

Library in the Chickadee Library

Consortium, offering our patrons a shared

catalog, shared collections, and shared

access.

Using our online catalog, you may now
request items be sent to your home library.
You may also pick up items directly from a

participating library. Inter-library loan
service will still be available for any items
not held in the shared collection.
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October News

Welcome! We have some
exciting events coming up
this month. Please check
our website regularly for the

most up-to-date
information.



Other News
*Register now for our two family
events, Scary Stories in the Dark on
October 18 at 6:00, and the 2nd
Annual Halloween BOO

Extravaganza on October 28 from
12-2. More info on the news +
events tab of our website!

*For the entire month of October,
we'll receive $1 from the sale of
each Community Bag at the
Bridgton Hannaford. Look for the
“Hannaford Helps” bags!




